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Have an idea for a
great newsletter topic?
Let us know what you

would like to see.

Call us at:
 253-922-7075

  
Or send us an email

 

The first rains
Crispness in the air
River fishing
Change of outfits
Where’s my coat?

 

  
Our Customers Have Spoken

  
We receive many terrific reviews from our customers and we use
some of these in our South Sound Magazine ads along with a photo. 
 
Here’s a grouping of just a few of our favorites:

  
Click photos to view larger...

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We love what we do and sure love working with our customers –
great friends, great memories. 
 
 

  
Two Upcoming Events

  

  
Please join us for our 14th Annual Miracle Makers’ Breakfast!

  

  
You’re invited to gather with us over breakfast to support and
celebrate our important mission in the community. This annual



fundraising event is truly an inspiring, life-changing morning of
miracles. 
 
Wednesday, October 4, 2017, 7:30 – 9:00am 

 Bethany Baptist Church, 713 South Hill Park Drive, Puyallup 98373 
  

For more information visit: 
 http://www.puyallupfrancishouse.org/miracle-makers-breakfast 

  
 

  
Come join us in this community event. 
 
Olympic Landscape is pleased to be a sponsor of the 2017 Tacoma
Film Festival. 

  
This event is presented by The Grand Cinema, a non-profit art-house
theater in Tacoma. Its mission is to enhance the cultural vitality of
the community through the art of film. 
 
For more information visit: 

 http://www.tacomafilmfestival.com/tacoma-film-festival/ 
  

 

  
Would You Give Us a Review??

 
We would love your feedback! If you
have had experience with Olympic as
a customer, we would appreciate your
rating/review. You can share the
thoughts you wish to convey about
your experience with us in general, or
with individual staff and crew people,
on social media sites like Facebook,
Google, Yelp, Angie's List, etc. To do
a quick Facebook rating/review click
here.
 
We appreciate the opportunity to hear your valuable feedback!

  
 

  
Don't Forget

  
Winterize your sprinkler system before the freezing weather. Various
components within your system can freeze and break during
sustained freezing spells if the lines are full of water. Normally this



isn't a problem until mid to late December. We may have some frost
before then but that is unlikely to hurt your system. 
 
You can call us for advice or to provide this service. 

  

Need help? 
 
Call Lynn for instructions or for us to
take care of this for you. 
 
(253) 922-7075

 

  

Now go to Grandma’s and bake some cookies,
  

  
Neil Hedman 

 General Manager

5620 112th St E, Suite 230, Puyallup WA 98373 
 877-922-7075  ·  253-922-7075  ·  www.olympiclandscape.com
  

 


